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 Christine De 

Poortere

OBJ2015/2343/T 27/04/2015  12:42:42 I would like to object to the proposal of removing the two apple trees from this garden. They are 

mature, beautiful trees that enhance the environment, and as far as I can see, do not endanger the 

foundations of the neighbouring houses. Too many trees have already been removed from nearby 

gardens (with and without permission) in recent years, it would be a shame to lose even more. 

However, if necessary,  I wouldn't object to the tree in the middle of the garden as I can see it's very 

lopsided!

17 Lymington 

Road

Flat 2nd Floor
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